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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 Raj Chhetri welcomed everyone to the School for the Blind’s 60th anniversary celebration, after which various 

festive activities followed.  

The students at the School for the Blind love to perform. They play music, sing, dance, act in skits, and recite from 

the stage. This time was no exception – they performed beautifully. It was wonderful to see them doing it with such 

joy and admirable that they had the courage to perform in front of an audience, a valuable experience for growth and 

development. 

With a little help from Svietlana and Raj, three of the youngest children cut the cake. 

Yulia distributed a blue toy dog to each child from Handelsbanken’s Fadderbarnsfond (a 

not-for-profit Children’s Fund that collects donations to improve that collects donations 

to improve the lot of needy children).  

Lena, the chair of SB Foundation, gave a speech, expressing 

gratitude to the School for the Blind’s founder, former and 

current prin-cipals, board members, and all staff for their 

excellent and reliable collaboration, as well as for their 

loving care of each student. The participants from the 

Foundation intro-duced themselves, and the Foundation 

presented an anniver-sary gift of 1,000 USD, along with a children’s guitar 

and three ukuleles to support the students’ musical activities and learning. 
 

Once again, SB Foundation extends its heartfelt congratulations via Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, and Roger 
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